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APRIL	VACATION	

	
April	vacation	begins	April	21	and	ends	April	25.	 	Don’t	
forget	to	mark	your	calendars!	
_______________________________________________________________________		

EARTH	DAY	
	
Earth	Day	is	Monday,	April	22,	2024.	Take	a	few	minutes	
to	 think	 about	 ways	 you	 can	 take	 care	 of	 our	
environment.	 Our	 planet	 and	 future	 generations	 will	
thank	you	for	being	a	good	caretaker!	
________________________________________________________________	
	

Yearbook	 order	 forms	 are	 available	
for	pick	up	in	the	wall	pockets	outside	
the	office.	Yearbooks	may	be	ordered	
through	 Friday,	 April	 11,	 2025.			
Yearbooks	cost	$30.	

	
This	year	we	are	again	offering	online	ordering	for	your	
yearbook.		Yearbooks	are	available	online	at: 	

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A03234650	
	
Yearbook	orders	will	be	accepted	after	April	11th	on	
a	 first	 come,	 first	 served	 basis,	 if	 a	 surplus	 is	
available.	
	
Payment	 is	 due	 at	 the	 time	 you	 place	 your	 yearbook	
order.	Checks	should	be	made	out	to	Holbrook	School.	
_______________________________________________________________________		

BASEBALL	TRYOUTS	START	
	
Baseball	 tryouts	 are	Monday,	 March	 31st	 and	 Tuesday,	
April	1st,	 from	3:15	 to	4:45	 in	 the	Holbrook	Gym.	 	Your	
ride	will	need	to	pick	you	up	at	4:45.	
	
If	you	did	not	sign	up,	you	are	not	able	to	try	out.			
_______________________________________________________________________				
Don’t	forget	to	check	the	Lost	&	Found,	
located	 in	 the	 cafeteria,	 if	 you	 are	
missing	 sweatshirts,	 shirts,	 jackets,	
boots,	hats,	scarves,	water	bottles,	and	
other	items.	
	
Jewelry	 and	 similar	 small	 items	may	 be	 claimed	 in	 the	
office.	
	

	
Whatever	 is	 not	 claimed	 will	 be	 donated	 to	 a	 charity	
during	April	break.	
___________________________________________________	
	DID	YOU	KNOW…	Holbrook’s	morning	announcements	
are	posted	every	day	on	the	RSU	63	website.	
	

CHEFS	could	use	non-perishable	items.		
Staple	 items	we	 like	 to	 keep	 on	 hand	
are:	peanut	butter,	canned	meat	(tuna,	
chicken,	 etc.),	 canned	 pasta	 (ravioli,	
spaghetti-o’s,	 etc.),	 canned	vegetables,	
canned	fruit,	soup,	boxed	pasta,	cans	or	

jars	of	spaghetti	sauce,	and	toilet	tissue.		Donations	may	
be	 dropped	 off	 at	 the	 school	 in	 the	 entryway	 near	 the	
Superintendent’s	 Office	whenever	 the	 school	 is	 open	 –	
just	look	for	the	CHEFS	box!	
	
Don’t	want	to	shop	but	want	to	donate	to	CHEFS	–	you	are	
always	 able	 to	 send	 a	 check	 made	 out	 to	 Holbrook	
School/CHEFS.	 	 Your	 donations	 help	 purchase	 supplies	
for	the	food	pantry.	
	
Hours	of	operation	are:			
							Every	Thursday	−	5:00-6:00	p.m.	
							2nd	and	4th	Sunday	of	the	month	−	9:00-10:00	a.m.	
_______________________________________________________________________		

UPCOMING	EVENTS	
	
March	31	 Report	Cards	Returned	to	School	
	 	 Board	Meets	@	Holden	–	6:30	PM	
	 	 PTG	Fundraiser	@	Masons	5:00-9:00	PM	
April	9	 	 World	Culture	Fair	–	3:30	to	5:00	
April	21-25	 April	Vacation	
April	28	 Board	Meets	@	Eddington	–	6:30	PM	

		

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A03234650




 

Registration is Now Open! 
Holbrookrec.com 

Late registrations are subject to a $25 late fee. 

Holbrook Recreation once again will be offering Tee Ball & Farm League baseball & Softball 
programs this spring. We are excited to turn the corner to warmer weather, as we gear up for the 
upcoming baseball season. We are looking for volunteers and sponsors for both Tee Ball & Farm 
League, remember that these programs can’t run without your help! Information and registration 
for each program listed below.  

Volunteer coaches and SPONSORS are needed, if you want to coach a team or sponsor, 
please contact Tom Smith at thomassmith550@gmail.com or 944-3005.  

T-Ball - Ages 4-6 

Tee ball is an introduction to baseball for girls and boys ages 4-6 (age of child is prior to August 
1st, 2024) and is devoted to teaching fair play, sportsmanship fundamental skills and having fun. 
Tee Ball is just that batters will hit off a tee, learn baserunning, fielding positions and many other 
skills. Program will start with indoor sessions in March. 

Farm League Baseball & Softball - Ages 6-8 

Farm League is a developmental league next step up from Tee ball, which is designed to 
continue building on baseball fundamentals, sportsmanship, and fair play. This league will be a 
coach pitch and is an introduction to a more competitive environment with weekly games and 
practices. Farm league is for girls and boys ages 6-8 who may not be ready for Little League 
baseball and softball Minors program (age of child is prior to August 1st, 2024). 

Indoor sessions will be as follows: 

Softball Farm League- Dedham Gym April 14th 16th 28th & 30th - 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

Farm League baseball- Holbrook School April 16th & 30th – 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

Tee Ball – Holbrook School April 14th & 28th – 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

• Outdoor schedule will be posted when available. 





Calling all 12-14 year olds!
Ready for fun, friends, and softball?
No experience needed—just a love for the game!
 
 Make new friends
 
 Build skills & confidence
 
 Stay active & have fun

Sign up today! 

Contact hllmeplayeragent@gmail.com for details.

Holbrook Little League 
Baseball and Softball

Junior Little League Softball! 
join










